PORT COMMISSION MEETING: November 21, 2023

DATE: 11.17.2023

TO: PORT COMMISSION

CC: JIM RUDELLAT, HARBOR MASTER
FROM: JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGER

SUBJECT: TPWL — Breakwater Renovations

Below is an email that Matt received in early October. He and | have both reached out to Robin for an update
without any success. | have forwarded to Senator Kolkhorst my last email to Robin, asking if someone from her
staff could reach out to TPWL on our behalf to get a status report and see what could be done to move this along.
I pointed out that unless we can get approval to bid this out very soon, we will be looking at another Hurricane
season this summer without protection for our marina.

From: <tpwd-recgrants@intelligrants.com>

Date: Wed, Oct 4, 2023 at 9:57 AM

Subject: Staff changes for Boating and Target Range grant programs
To: <mglaze@urbanvictoria.com>

Greetings.

Recreation Grants is going through some staff changes on October 1st. Matt Fougerat will be moving to our Recreational
Trails Grant Program. This leaves the Boat and Target Range Grant Program with 2 vacancies. Until we are able to fill these
two critical program positions, Dana Lagarde will be the main point of contact for the Target Range Grant Program.

The Boat Access, CVA, and Boating Infrastructure Grant contacts will include both Dana Lagarde and Robin Kolton. Please see
below for their contact information. Both Dana and Robin have worked with these programs previously and look forward to
working with all of you.

Dana Lagarde

Director of Recreation Grants
Dana.lagarde@tpwd.texas.gov
512-389-8175 (Office)

Robin Kolton
Special Projects — Boat Grant Programs
Robin.Kolton@tpwd.texas.gov

Thank you for your patience during this transition.

Recreation Grants
rec.grants@tpwd.texas.gov
512-389-8224




